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Dear Families,  

A warm welcome back after the Easter holiday. I hope that you had a lovely break with 
your children and managed to enjoy some of the great weather.  The children have 
returned  refreshed and recharged and have had a really good first week back. We are 
thrilled to welcome many new children to the Leigh CE family. Our children never let us 
down and continue to welcome new friends with enthusiasm and kindness. Thank you 
to all our children! 

Parents and carers of children who are due to join the Reception class in September 
have now received confirmation of school places. We are delighted to see that so many 
families have chosen Leigh CE for their children. It is wonderful that so many of these 
children already attend our Nursery, meaning that the transition to Reception will be 
incredibly smooth. Mrs Gregory is already accepting Nursery applications for 
September. If you have a child aged 2-4 and would be interested in a place, please don’t 
hesitate to speak to a member of staff. Mrs Gregory and her team will be very happy to 
meet with you and show you around. 

Just before we broke up for the Easter holidays, BBC Newsround visited us to film some 
of our Y5 and 6 children sharing their thoughts about Easter. We were delighted to see 
that this featured on the programme. You can see the feature following this link. 
https://www.bbc.com/newsround/61105975  Well done to our children who spoke 
with such confidence and shared some very thoughtful reflections about Easter. 

We are having a real drive in school at the moment encouraging children to look as 
smart as possible. Many children take pride in wearing their uniform. Please can we ask 
for your support ensuring that children come to school in full uniform each day. Hoodies 
and trainers should only be worn on PE days. Thank you. 
 
Today we share a very special event in school. Celebration assembly will be held this 
afternoon with ALL children present in the hall. We have not been together as the entire 
Leigh CE family for 762 days due to Covid. The staff and children are really excited 
about being together again. What a fantastic way to end our week! 
 
On that note, I will wish you all a very happy weekend with your children. 
 
My very best wishes, 
Mrs Oxborough 
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Dates for your diary 
• W/C 25th April: All after school clubs resume 

• Monday 2nd May: Bank holiday Monday – school closed 

• Thursday 5th May: Polling day. School closed except for Nursery and Y6 children 

• May half term: Monday 30th May – Monday 6th June. Children will return to school 
on Tuesday 7th June. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


